
         

        

 

Are you interested in learning about and getting 

involved in flu, covid, and other infectious disease 

surveillance? 

If so, we’d love to hear from you. 

 

We work with your surgery, and other surgeries across England, 
to understand patterns of disease spread in the community. This 
is called “disease surveillance”. Disease surveillance involves 
collecting biological samples from volunteer patients, who 
consent to take part. The information gathered aims to help 
promote public health. 

About us 

We are the research and surveillance centre (RSC), based at the 
university of Oxford. We work closely with the Royal College of 
General Practitioners (RCGP) and UK Health Security Agency 
(UKHSA). 

Opportunities to learn more and get involved. 

We have a monthly newsletter that covers different disease 
surveillance learning topics every month. It also includes 
opportunities to provide feedback and get involved in our work.  

 

Please get in touch by email: 

practiceenquiries@phc.ox.ac.uk 


